WE DO NOT CONDONE THE ACTIONS
OF THE PIED PIPER!!!

As fellow musicians we cannot stand for this kind of abuse.
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Our team has advised us against saying something, but we know that SILENCE IS
VIOLENCE! As I'm sure you’ve all heard, the pied piper recently led 130 children of
Hamelin to their ultimate demise in 1284. Using musical charms, gay apparel, and
exquisite handsomeness to enable such toxic, abusive, and hurtful behavior is far from
acceptable. We are distancing ourselves as far as we possibly can from the piper
community at this time but pray for their healing and will aid in their unlearning and
accountability processes however we see fucking fit honestly... We hope that you all
understand where we’re coming from and stand in solidarity with us during these
difficult and sexually confusing times. If you or someone you know has fallen victim
to the whimsical nature of well dressed men playing erotically charged tunes for their
army of rats do not hesitate to reach out to us for support. WE WILL FIGHT UNTIL
WE ARE DONE OR DISINTERESTED!



